
Canterbury Waste Subcommittee Agenda 1 April 2004 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached is a copy of a letter from Councillor Ron Wright tendering his resignation as an alternate 

director on the Board of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That Councillor Sally Buck be appointed as an alternate director on the 

board of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd. 
 
 


